To Whom it may Concern,

The purpose of this letter is to allow permission to Brian Kowtko and Matt
Chamberlain, who are the principal owners of Home Inc. located at my property at
129 Spring Street in Portland, ME, to install the proposed signage for their new deli
which they plan to open soon. Their proposed removable vinyl window decal of
their business logo and a exterior removable sign flanking the front door have been
discussed with me and [ approve their plan.

Sincerely,

George Simas

esseson

3-10-15



